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THE MARTIN COUNTY
 BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
REGULAR MEETING
NOVEMBER 7, 2017
MINUTES


The Martin County Commissioners convened in regular session Tuesday, November 7, 2017 in the Commissioner’s Room of the Courthouse located at 129 Main Street, Shoals, Indiana.  Commissioners present were Paul R. George, Dan J. Gregory and Kevin R. Boyd.  Also attending was Auditor January Roush, County Attorney J. David Lett, Leo Padgett, Highway Superintendent; Terri Alcorn, Highway Clerk; Greg Ellis, RQAW and Josh & Courtney Hughett, Martin County Journal.   

President George called the meeting to order with the Pledge to the Flag at 5:32pm.  

The minutes from regular meeting of October 24, 2017 were approved as submitted with a motion by Commissioner Boyd and seconded by Commissioner Gregory.  All were in favor and the motion passed.  

The Claims and Allowances were approved as submitted with the motion by Commissioner Gregory and seconded by Commissioner Boyd.  All were in favor and the motion passed.   

Greg Ellis Jr., RQAW, came before the Commissioners to discuss assisting on a project on Butler Bridge Road.  A discussion followed.  Ellis will work up cost estimate on design work.  Ellis also explained all the different projects that RQAW will work on.  

Leo Padgett, Highway Superintendent, submitted his two-week work schedule.  He gave an update on current projects and repairs.  Commissioner Boyd made a motion to hire Ephrum Hovis as Mechanic.  Commissioner Gregory made the second.  All were in favor and the motion passed.  

President George gave the October Veteran Service Officer Report and Tourism Report.  

Attorney Lett presented an updated Non-Harassment Policy for county employees to be part of the Employee Manual.  Commissioner Gregory made a motion to approve the Non-Harassment Policy for all county employees.  Commissioner Boyd made the second.  All were in favor and the motion passed.  Auditor Roush informed the Commissioners that all employees will have to attend a training session in the near future.  

The Employee Monthly Safety Meeting will be Wednesday, November 8, 2017 at 9:00am in the Commissioners Room.  The Slip, Trip and Fall Safety Training will follow.  

The Courthouse will be closed Friday, November 10, 2017 for Veteran’s Day.  

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:05 pm with a motion made by Commissioner Gregory and seconded by Commissioner Boyd.  All were in favor and the motion passed.    The next Commissioner’s meeting will be held Tuesday, November 21, 2017 at 5:30pm.  
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Paul R. George 						Dan J. Gregory
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ATTEST:  ____________________________________
	    January L. Roush, Martin County Auditor
